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Presenter/Topic Purpose/Issue Outcome 

Mr Longuet-Higgens and Ms 
Wright from the Matakana 

Branch Pony Club 

To present the Matakana Branch Pony Club’s needs for 
usage at Matakana Diamond Jubilee Park 

The committee thanked the representatives of the 
Matakana Branch Pony Club for their presentation and 
encouraged them to work with Auckland Council staff to 

ensure the pony club’s particular needs are considered in 
the Matakana Diamond Jubilee Open Space Needs 

Assessment. 

 

Tracey Lawton from the Leigh 
Volunteer Library 

To update the local board on the Leigh Volunteer Library 
activities over the past year. 

The committee thanked Ms Lawton for her presentation 
and appreciated the hard work and value the library adds 
to the community. The committee also advised that any 

request for additional funding will be considered as part of 
its annual budget for 2019/2020. 

Lynne White and 
representatives from the 
Kawau Bay Fishing Club 

To present an update on the proposed sun shelter at 
Sunburst Reserve, Snells Beach 

The committee thanks the representative of the Kawau 
Bay Fishing Club for their presentation and appreciated 
their efforts in canvassing the wider community to gauge 

interest in this project.  

 

 


